
 
 

SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 
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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
OF THE 

SANTA CLARA VALLEY TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY PARTNERSHIP 
SPECIAL COMMITTEE  

 
March 29, 2018 

 
 
 

 Director Raburn has announced that the Meeting of the Santa Clara Valley Transportation 
Authority Partnership Special Committee, which was scheduled to be held on Thursday, March 29, 
2018, at 1:00 p.m., WILL NOT BE HELD. 
 
 

Patricia K. Williams 
Interim District Secretary 

 
Please refrain from wearing scented products (perfume, cologne, after-shave, etc.) to this meeting, 
as there may be people in attendance susceptible to environmental illnesses.   
 
BART provides services/accommodations upon request to persons with disabilities and individuals 
who are limited English proficient who wish to address BART Board matters. A request must be 
made within one and five days in advance of a Board or committee meeting, depending on the 
service requested. Please contact the District Secretary's Office at (510) 464-6083 for information. 
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